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Statement by the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

Accepting the invitation of His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President of the United Arab
Emirates, His Holiness Pope Francis will make the previously announced trip to Dubai from 1 to 3 December
2023, on the occasion of the upcoming Conference of the Parties to the United Nations Framework Convention
on Climate Change (COP28).


